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Students honored with Pat Wheeler
and Eleanor Lubrick Memorial Scholarships

The Baytown Art League recently honored two Goose Creek CISD students
with the Pat Wheeler and Eleanor Lubrick Memorial Scholarships. Leah
Ramirez from Robert E. Lee High School is planning to attend Virginia
Commonwealth University. She is under the direction of Darcy McDonald.
Jordy Cruz from Ross S. Sterling High School will be attending the
University of North Texas and is under the direction of Annie Watson.
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